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Minutes of a Meeting of the Kuna Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors for the
Kuna Chamber of Commerce
February 13, 2025

of Commerce Board of Directors (“Board”) for the Kuna Chamber of Commerce

A meeting of the Kuna Chamber
was held at the Kuna Chamber of Commerce office at 7:45am on February 13,

(“Kuna Chamber” or “Chamber”)
2025. In attendance were.

Kuna Chamber of Commerce Board Members in attendance:

e Jacob Bateman
Amber Avery
Kara Larson

Joe Wilson
Morgan Treasure
Charlie Long

Others in attendance:
« Molly Baringer, Kuna Chamber of Commerce Staff Member

Business
Minutes for the Kuna Chamber of Commerce meetings held on January 9, 2025, were presented to the Board of

Directors. The minutes were unanimously approved by the Board of Directors.

ating the city ordinance to allow businesses

Discussed writing a letter in support to the City of Kuna regarding upd
of Kuna. The request was unanimously

to transfer their business license if they move locations within the City
approved by the Board of Directors.

Discussed increasing the prices for the 2026 Luncheon Sponsorships to $200. After discussion, the request was

unanimously approved by the Board of Directors.

Discussed corrections to the Bylaws. After discussion, the request was unanimously approved by the Board of

Directors.

Adjournment
There being no further business to come before the Board of Directors at this time, the meeting was adjourned at

9:05am.

Minutes Read a

Trina Neddo, Vice President




